
 

Report of the Property and Major Projects Committee to the Council Meeting of 27 February 2003 

6. FENDALTON ROAD RECONSTRUCTION PROGRESS REPORT 
 
 The Committee received a report from Kevin Burgess (Supervision Engineer) on progress with 

Fendalton Road Reconstruction. 
 
 The section between Railway Crossing to Straven Road is nearly complete.  Work is continuing on the 

Straven Road to Clyde Road section, consisting of power/telephone and water, sewer laterals and 
street lighting. 

 
 The approved budget is $4,082,017 and forecast total cost is $3,897,941.  The total remaining 

contingency is $184,076 which will be required to cover possible future variations. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


